
 

 

 

 

 

 
October 26, 2021 
 
 
 
US Cellular 
Kevin Lee, GPO Development Manager 
8420 West Bryn Mawr Ave. 
Chicago, IL 60631 
 
Re:  RFP # R10-1124 Wireless Voice, Data and Related Products and Services 
 
Dear Mr. Lee: 
 
Congratulations!  The Education Service Center Region 10 Board of Directors met on 
Wednesday, October 20, 2021 and awarded the RFP #R10-1124 Wireless Voice, 
Data and Related Products and Services to US Cellular. 
 
Your contract number will be R10-1124A. This contract will become effective on 
November 1, 2021 and will have an initial term of three (3) years with two (2) 
optional one year renewals.  
 
Thank you for submitting your response.  We look forward to working with you.   

 

Regards, 

 
Sue Hayes 
Chief Financial Officer 
 


